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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that donors, including the European Union,
the European Commission, the Department of State of the United States of
America, human rights support organizations and others provide long-term
funding, legal aid and other resources to assist indigenous human rights
defenders, their families, networks and communities.
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